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Daisy Class

Welcome back!
I hope you all had lovely half term 
breaks. I find it hard to believe 
that we are beginning our final 

half term together! 
It has been such a wonderful year 

so far and we have plenty more 
exciting activities to look forward 

to! 

Next week
We will be beginning our new topic of 

'Summer and Holidays'           
We will start by exploring 'Under 

the Sea!' We will be finding out lots 
about life under the sea. If you have 
any pictures from holidays/visits to 
the seaside etc please bring them in. 

We will be thinking about these 
questions and more. Have you ever been 

in the sea? What lives under the sea? 
What do you know about the sea? 

Summer!
As the weather gets warmer, 

please remember the following:
- Please apply sun lotion before 

your child arrives.
- Please send your child in with 

a named sunhat. 

- Children must wear closed toe 
shoes.

Events this half term!
Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th - Dynamic 

Dads. 
Saturday 16th June - Summer Fair

Thursday 21st June - Reception/Nursery 
parents welcome evening

Wednesday 4th July - Nursery Summer 
Concert. 

Tuesday 10th July - Millers Ark Farm visit. 
Friday 13th July - Class Changeover day 
(Daisy Class closed - children visiting new 

class) 

Summer Fair 
The annual Fern Hill summer fair 
will be taking place on Saturday 
16th June. Please speak to class 

reps (AM and PM) if you would 
like to help out on the day! We 
need as much parent support as 
possible so please sign up for a 

fun filled day! 

Dynamic Dads
We will be welcoming the males 

from the family to join us for our 
annual stay and play Dynamic Dads 

on Monday 11th and Tuesday 
12th June! (Grandads/Uncle/all 

significant males welcome)
Please sign up if you haven't done 
so already. We look forward to 

welcoming you next week! 


